

HHH SEPTA MEETING JUNE 10, 2019 7:30PM

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR STUDENTS AND SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS AND INSTALLATION OF OUR NEW 2019-2020 EXECUTIVE OFFICERS

Please join us at The Fran Greenspan Administration Center located on 525 Half Hollow Road in the conference room.

Come and celebrate a successful year of HHH SEPTA as we thank our members and outgoing officers and install our new incoming officers. We will also congratulate and recognize our HHH SEPTA Shining Star Scholarship recipients and graduating life skills students. This is our last meeting of the school year. Light refreshments will be served.

For information call or email Caryl Deiches, HHH SEPTA President at 516 697-2024 / cdeiches@gmail.com

Visit our SEPTA website at www.hhhsepta.org and like Half Hollow

Hills SEPTA on Facebook

HHH SEPTA
Supporting Everyone's Potential To Achieve

APPROVED FOR DISTRIBUTION

MAY 10 2019

MAY 10 2019

OR: PATRICK HARRIGAN
SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS